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ADVISORY 

It has come to the notice of the JNU Security Branch that an unidentified individual was 

found to be indulged in a public nudity act. We strongly condemn this offensive act. The 

JNU Security wants to assure all the stakeholders on Campus that it has zero tolerance 

towards any such offensive act. As soon as it was brought to our notice, the Security has 

initiated immediate steps to identify the culprit and working closely with the police. 

7/3/2024 

All stakeholders are requested to be vigilant and report any suspicious activity or 

individual to the notice of Security Branch on +918287851942, +91-11-26742878/ 

Cooperation from all stakeholders in this regard is highly solicited. 

(Prof. Afun S. Kharat) 
Director, Security 
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